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VIA EMAIL AND HAND DELIVERED

October 9, 2019

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket DG 17-152, Liberty Utilities Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan (LCIRP)
Dear Director Howland:

The purpose of this letter is to request a change in the start time for the technical session
scheduled in the above-referenced proceeding on Monday October 14, 2019. CLF requests that
the technical session begin at 10:00 am instead of the currently scheduled 9:00 am start time.
CLF sought the positions of the parties on this request. The Office of the Consumer Advocate,
counsel for Pipe Line Awareness Network for the Northeast, Inc., counsel for Mr. Terry Clark,
Liberty Utilities, and Commission Staff concur with the request. No other party responded to
CLF’s request for positions.

This letter has been provided via email to all parties on the service list in this docket.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

gy

Meredith A. Hatfield
Senior Attorney

cc: DG 17-152 Service List
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